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Our Ref: JCP.COM/startoftermSept24 

 

Dear Families  

Start of Autumn Term, September 2024 

As we come to the end of the current academic year, we are sending out a polite reminder of the 

start of term dates for September.  

Monday 01 and Tuesday 02 September 2024 – school is closed to all students as we have 

Professional Development days for our staff  

Wednesday 04 September 2024 – school is only open to year 7 and year 11 (Normal School Hours) 

Thursday 05 September 2024 – school is open to all year groups (Normal School Hours) 

On your child’s first day in school, there will be dedicated time with their tutors and assemblies to 

ensure they are equipped and ready for the year ahead.  

Also, to make you aware, the school’s individual photographs will be taken on Thursday 12 

September 2024 by AJS Photographic. More information regarding this will follow in the new term.  

Lastly, from September, we will be moving to a four-period day, with each lesson now lasting 75 

minutes. This does not affect when the school day starts and finishes. It means your child’s typical 

school day will be as follows:  

• 8:30-8:50 Arrive to school 

• 8:50-9:10 Registration in tutor group or assembly  

• 9:10-10:30 Period 1 

• 10:30-11:40 Period 2  

• 11:40-12:00 Morning break 

• 12:00-13:15 Period 3 

• 13:15-13:55 Lunch break 

• 13:55-15:10 Period 4 

 

 



 

       

    
  

As we near the end of term, I hope you have an enjoyable, safe and restful summer holiday with 

your children.  

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact us at 

communications@stowhigh.com  

Kind regards 

L Hernandez 

Ms L Hernandez 
Headteacher 
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